Stokes School Newsletter  sept 000t 4 2010

French Language Arts
This week in French Language Arts, we

introduced the letter “U”. Students
practiced the new letter/sound in different
centers.

The vowels studied so far:
A pronounced /ah/ - the sound in 'spa’
I pronounced /ee/ - the sound in leek
U pronounced (hard one!) /eew/ - said like
EE with rounded lips

Ele R Com tules

Important Dates

10/8 Picture Day for 1F

10/11 Hispanic Heritage Month
Assembly 9:30AM - 11:30AM

10/14 No School - Dia de la
Raza/Indigenous People’s Day
10/26 Taste of Stokes 10:00-12:30PM

Reminders

Please do not drive up Oakview
Terrace for drop off and please be
mindful of DC traffic laws on Oakview
Terrace and within the community. Do
NOT block driveways on Oakview
Terrace.




